Nurse-Family Partnership National Service Office – Brief History
Following is a brief history of the National Service Office and its relationship to program replication; this brief history serves to explain the available budgets and easily accessible dates we are reporting for cumulative families served and completed visits in section II.

Since the first Nurse-Family Partnership replications in 1996, an enormous amount of organizational learning has been accomplished.  Nurse-Family Partnership completed its first long term business plan in 2003 with the guidance and extensive involvement of consultants from The Bridgespan Group.  The most important outcome of that planning process was the University of Colorado’s decision to move the replication responsibility out of the University and into an independent nonprofit organization.

Nurse-Family Partnership was founded as a 501(c)(3)organization on September 15, 2003.  On March 31, 2004, Nurse-Family Partnership signed a Memorandum of Understanding with the University describing the terms and conditions under which staff and responsibilities would transition to Nurse-Family Partnership.  During the ensuing seven months, management built a national, diverse Board of Directors – a prerequisite to the formal shift of staff and responsibilities – and on November 1, 2004, 18 staff moved to Nurse-Family Partnership.  The final phase of this transition is just now finishing, with complete responsibility for operation of the Nurse-Family Partnership Clinical Information System shifting to Nurse-Family Partnership on March 31, 2008 (from the University’s National Center for Children, Families, and Communities).  
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